
  

 

  

  
   

  
  

 
  

  

 

Jody Beck 

Denver, CO 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I am an investor. 

I teach at the University of Colorado Denver and inequality of income and the impacts it has 
on health and the potential success of individuals and families is one of my grounding areas 
of research.  While this will not make us an egalitarian society in which everyone has just 
access to food and housing overnight, this provision requiring full disclosure is a critical step 
toward highlighting the inequalities in our society and should be enacted.  Please do not 
bow to the moneyed interests and allow them to continue their abuse of our system and 
our trust. 

I recently read that the average CEO in the US gets paid as much while he is taking a on 
any given day as the person who cleans the bathroom gets paid for an entire year's worth 
of labor.  This is a sign of a sick and twisted system that we should change, and daylighting 
the disparities will be a good first step. 

Sincerely, 

Jody Beck 




